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February 17, 2022

To: Chair Smith Warner, Vice Chair Breese-lverson, Vice Chair Fahey, and Members
of the House Rules Committee

From: Joseph Lessard, Ashland City Manager

Re: Support House Bill 4158

HB 4158 provides an urgent short-term technical fix to Oregon’s E-Cycles Program.
The bill allows DEQ to change the projected goal of materials estimated to come
into the program in 2022 and retain existing collection sites that are being
dropped from the program on March 1, 2022.

| am aware of the disruption to collection sites for electronic waste to be recycled
and | support the legislation that would fix this disruption.

Thank you for your consideration. | urge your support for HB 4158.
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